


Congratulations to the following students whose work will be on display in the Grad Show
at the Ferry Building Gallery!
*Caitlin D
*Kathy W
*Maggie L
*Elizabeth B
*Keeni S J
*Samantha McDonald
Poster Artwork is by Rockridge student Samantha McDonald.



Mr. Thomson provided some final instructions for the Grad Class of 2025 before their banquet
parade and evening of celebration with friends and family at the Westin Bayshore.









A closer look at the learning opportunities our students are engaging in when Science and Math meet
hands-on experiences.

A look at a Gr. 10 Science inquiries with Mr. Cheung exploring the physics of roller coasters.



See details in Ebulletin

Register - See details in Ebulletin



A lovely outdoor space that supports flexible learning spaces and a gathering place at other times of the day for
our school community. We are pleased to announce this grand opening event
coming up next month and hope you can attend.









